Councillor Flick Rea Camden Town Hall Judd Street, London WC1H 9JE 34 Meneral Rd NW2 3RH.

Dear councillor,

I write to lend my support for St. Anthony's proposals to expand their school into an adjacent building on Arkwright Road.

This is a sensible application which will cut the number of road crossings that children will have to make during the school day as well helping to ease congestion around the school. Along with the expansion, I'm aware the school is planning on putting in place several initiatives that will help to further improve traffic congestion.

I hope this application will get your support.

Thanks,



c.c. Development Control

Richard Olszewski Camden Town Hall Judd Street London WC1H 9JE

4. Menel. K 27 n.w. 2. 32 P.

Dear Mr Olszewski,

St Anthony's School is a much-loved establishment that has been part of the community in Hampstead for more than 50 years. Please give your full support to its proposals to expand into the building next door at 3

Arkwright Road.

Regards,

Councillor Flick Rea MBE, Member Support, Camden Town Hall, Judd Street, London, WC1H 9JE 16 MENUELIN ROAD LONDON NWZ 3RP

Dear Councillor Mrs Rea,

Please support the proposals for St. Anthony's School to expand into the adjacent property on Arkwright Road.

The school is planning to open up approximately 100 new school places which are badly needed in this area. The school will also seek to educate girls for the first time which will allow many families to send their children to the same school thereby potentially cutting car journeys in the area.

Many thanks for taking time to read this letter.

Yours,

c.c. Planning Department, Camden Council